
Dear,
Customers, Suppliers and Business associates,
 
We hope you and your family is safe from the ongoing covid-19
pandemic. In these health crises we just wish for good health
and peace for each and every one of us. It has been privileged
serving you all since 1985 and the trust, support and
encouragement given by everyone of you is just remarkable.
 
We thank you for accepting our brand and helping us grow to
serve you even better.  Our business channel is incomplete
without the support of each and every one of us. In last few
months we all have been able to survive on the bond and trust
we have infused over the period of time.In these testing times
we are committed to support and stand with our esteemed
business associates.
 
Let’s all face this crises together and hope business normalcy
restores soon. As always it will be privilege to welcome and
serve you all again.
 
Thanking you,
Popat Bhai,

#5/3-4 & 44/3-4 ,"ARHAM" 1st & 2nd Floor, M.B.T Street,
Ganigara 'D' Lane , Jumma Masjid Road cross,    Bangalore - 560062
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